ECUMENICAL

MINISTRIES, INC.

November 4, 2019

City of Foley

Mayor John Koniar and Members of the City Council
PO Box 1750

Foley, AL 36536

RE: Banner Request
Chili for Charity

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,
[ am writing to request approval for the placement of five (5) 18” x 45” banners to be placed on the
decorative street poles in the Foley Streetscape arca advertising Ecumenical Ministries “Chili for
Charity” event.
Our event is scheduled for March 7th and I have completed the application required by the Public Works
Department. I am grateful for all the help we have received from the Public Works Department in
getting the banners up and down. With this being our largest fundraiser, having this added advertising is
a bonus.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

With warm regar

a Jepsen
South Baldwin Director
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